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STONE BRIDGE LACROSSE 2016
“Hard Work, Stickwork, Teamwork”
TEAM RULES AND EXPECTATIONS

Being a member of the Stone Bridge Lacrosse team is a privilege. If any member of the team does anything that the coaching staff feels is detrimental to that individual or the team, this will be seriously considered to be grounds for dismissal or other appropriate punitive action. Each player is expected to represent the lacrosse team with respect, integrity and loyalty. Players are expected to be students first and athletes second. 

Each player is expected to adhere to the following rules:

1. Always be dressed on the field and warming up sticks before the scheduled starting times for practice or games, or ready to leave on the bus 5 minutes prior to scheduled departure.  The bus will not wait for anyone.

2. Players will refrain from using profanity.

3. Players will give 100% respect to our coaches, teammates, opponents, and officials.  
4. Players will always maintain good sportsmanship, both on and off the field.
5. Players will not be allowed to talk to parents, friends or any spectators during the course of a game. Parents may relay a message through any coach on the staff.

6. Always attend practice. No absences from practice are allowed unless you contact a coach before the scheduled practice (including significant notice for planned extended absence). Three unexcused absences may be grounds for dismissal.  Just because you let coach know that you will not be there, does not make it ‘excused’, but it does help your cause.  
7. All players will ride the bus to and from all away games.

8. Always be a student first, athlete second. Players who are suspended from school or consistently receive “D” hall will be considered for dismissal from the team.

9. Always show respect toward your coaches, administrators and teammates.
10. Use of illegal drugs is strictly prohibited.
Note that playing time in games is NOT guaranteed but something that you must earn.  We will do our best to get players in the game at the APPROPRIATE TIME and SITUATION.

Side note on lockers:  If you do not lock your lockers, your items may be stolen.  This is your responsibility.  Additionally, the locker area is to be respected as school property and kept clean.  No garbage or laundry on the floor.
*** Any player or parent who has a concern about anything involving the school or lacrosse program is encouraged to speak with the Head Coach. If the problem is not resolved, then a meeting will be set up with the Athletic Director.

Sincerely,

Coach Mitchell, Madgwick, Wrenn, Burke, Cole, and Difede
______________________________ 

       ______________________________
    Parent (guardian)





      Student-Athlete
______________________________
             Print Name
